To: Matthew Freedman[freedman@americanaustraliancouncil.org]
Cc: Greenwalt, Sarah[greenwalt.sarah@epa.gov]

From: Hupp, Millan

Sent: Tue 8/8/2017 2:24:53 AM

Subject: Re: Update

We requested to postpone the call in the morning. Neither is us will be able to hop on. T'll give
you a call tomorrow afternoon.

Thank you Matthew.
Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 7, 2017, at 3:27 PM, Matthew Freedman <freedman(@americanaustraliancouncil.org>
wrote:

Great. Whatever time works for you.
Matthew

On Aug 7, 2017, at 4:20 PM, Hupp, Millan <hupp.millan@epa.gov> wrote:

Yes, let's connect.

Sarah and I are both traveling today and will get in late this evening. Could we call
once we both are on the ground?

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 7, 2017, at 3:51 PM, Matthew Freedman
<freedman@americanaustraliancouncil.org> wrote:

Did you guys want to chat before your call tomor?

Spoke with Frank Fannon. Looks like their only interest at this point is a private
meeting with the CEO in Melbourne.

Do you have an updated schedule?

Matthew

On Jul 31,2017, at 8:41 AM, Greenwalt, Sarah <greenwalt.sarah@epa.gov>
wrote:

I haven't talked to Millan this weekend, but I'll check with her to make sure
Spm works.
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